
 

St Francis of Assisi Vacation Bible School 
  
 I was pleased to join children 
attending the St. Francis of Assisi 
Anglican Church Vacation Bible 
School on August 21st.  I enjoyed 
a presentation on bike safety by 
Peel Police Constable Julia 
Osborne and I had a good 
discussion with the children about 
riding their bikes as well, 
reminding them to use their bells. 
  
The children had all brought their 
helmets and bikes and had them 
blessed by Father Jeff Brown.  I 
was also presented with three 
beautiful prayer shawls to give to 
residents in the ward who are in 
need of comfort and prayer and 
will be delivering these in the coming months.  It was a very generous thing for the 
church to do and I know they will be well received. 
 

 

With Lori Johnson, Father Jeff Brown and  
Police Constable Julia Osborne 


